
Hello Channa Newell, 

 

I would so delighted to hear about this bill.  Finally, a way for 

the farmer to protect himself/herself if they are not wanting to 

grow GMO crops.  I know how frustrating this has been.  I have 

farmer friends and have volunteered on farms.  Farming is very 

labor intensive and you have to love it to do it.  To put so much 

energy and love in to growing excellent food for Oregonians and 

the world, this type of legislation is sorely needed.   

 

Although I no longer farm I still love to garden and want to keep 

all my crops GMO free.  I hope this bill gets the support that is 

needed.  Let's keep Oregon free of this type of contamination 

with legislation to back it.  Let's hold patent holders responsible. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gloria Ellis 

Woodburn, Oregon 
 


